
Bates College 
2013-2014 Financial Aid Application – Short Term Off-Campus   

 
 

Students who are currently receiving Bates grant assistance are eligible to apply for Short Term financial 
assistance. Regardless of financial need, all students are required to pay a minimum of $500 toward their 
Short Term expenses. If financial aid is offered, a portion of it may be in the form of a student loan. A list 
of extra-cost Short Term courses for which aid is available is published on the Bates website. 
 
To be considered for the upcoming Short Term, this application must be returned to Student Financial 
Services no later than MONDAY, January 13th, 2014.  The permission of your instructor to register for 
the Short Term Unit must be recorded through the override process. 
 
Please return completed form to:    Bates College 
     Student Financial Services 
     44 Mountain Avenue 
     Lewiston, ME  04240 
     Fax: (207) 786-8350 

 
Student Information: 
 
 
Last Name         First Name         MI     Bates ID  
 

Information About Your Off-Campus Short Term Course 

Name/Description 
 

Department/Course # 
 

Cost of Program 
 

Your Expected Contribution 
 

 
If you have special circumstances or would like to include additional information please attach a separate 
page to your application for our office to review. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________   __________________ 
Student Signature           Date  
 
 

 
OFFICE USE ONLY: 
OVERRIDE CONFIRMED (    )                       AR APPROVED (    ) 
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